
22 | 11 | 2022

Reading for Pleasure

School Hall
3:45pm

Come along to our reading cafe event which is open to

parents and carers. Pop into school to share a book

with your child whilst enjoying a hot drink/juice and


biscuit. 
Tuesday 22nd November- 3:45pm-4:30pm

Ivegill

Reading


Café  

Book Fair
The Book Fair will be arriving in school


soon. Hundreds of new children's

books to browse and buy. 

Wed 23/11/22 at 3.30pm-4.15pm 
Thurs 24/11/22 at 8.30pm-9.00am



There are over 200 titles to choose


from, we hope to see you there.


